Tuesday, June 09, 2015

David Klug

Senior Advisor
Concentric Public Affairs
Box 22224

Bankers Hall RPO
Calgary, AB

T2P 4J5

RE: Municipal Council Resolution of Support
Dear Mr. Klug:
Thank you for your presentation on Tuesday, June 2, 2015 regarding the Energy East Pipeline.

This letter is to formally advise you that the Village of Belle Plaine Council has passed a municipal motion
in support of the Energy East Pipeline project at their June 8, 2015 Regular Meeting of Council.

If you have any questions, or if | can provide further detail, please do not hesitate to contact me at the

Village office at 306-345-1200 or by email at villagebelleplaine@xplornet.com.

Regards,
/ s ¥

Christie Saas
Administrator
Village of Belle Plaine

Box 63, Belle Plain, SK S0G 0G0
(306) 345-1200 villagebelleplain@xplornet.com
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